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06/08/2020

To Karen Kellock

Please be aware that the MBA initiative: GTO School Pilot Program and EPPP Initiative

Pilot 8, has been surveyed by me and is approved by me.
The school has considered all the requirements for this course and feels that we can meet all

the needs and including the COVID 19 extra precautions that are required.

Yours sincerely
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Mr Michael Saxon
Principal
Liverpool Boys High School
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